
Extract from the minutes of the meeting of Cabinet – 12 November 2013 

86 REVISED STATEMENT OF LICENSING POLICY  
 

Cabinet considered the final draft of the Revised Statement of Licensing Policy which 

was being recommended to Council by the Licensing Committee. 

The Council was required to review its existing statement of principles and publish a 

revised version by 31st January 2014, having consulted those stakeholders identified 

by the legislation. 

RESOLVED 

That Cabinet support the recommendation of the Licensing Committee that the 

Council resolves to adopt the revised Statement of Licensing Policy (Appendix 1 to 

the report) to take effect on 1st February 2014. 

 

Note for information 

Before Cabinet considered the Revised Statement of Licensing Policy, the Licensing 

Committee received reports on the Policy on two occasions. The minutes of these 

meetings appear at pages 29-32. 

The recommendations of the Licensing Committee have been incorporated in the 

revised Statement of Licensing Policy, which is reproduced at pages 33-72. 

 

 


